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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: Pilates & Mandarin P1-7
              P5-7 Library

              P6 after-school study club

Tuesday:   P5-7 Shared Education Youth Annexe
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
Thursday:  P5-7 FMT Tournament

                ALL HOME AT 1PM
                Mass at 7pm
Friday:      Irish lessons P1-7

               P5-7 Gaelic
We are very proud (and relieved to have it over!) of our ETI Inspection last week. It is always very reassuring for an outside agency to rate the school & its practices highly and again I would like to give credit to our very committed staff and governors, as well as our families and pupils!

P5-7 will have Shared Education programme on Tuesday morning in the Youth Annexe 10am-12pm, focusing on Gaelic this week. The children need to bring a drink and water bottle but will return for dinner. 

P5-7 will attend Day 2 of the Fivemiletown Tournament on Thursday morning, with the girls competing in netball and the boys in soccer. We ask that consent forms are returned tomorrow please. 
To date there has been a very low response in terms of the bag pack in Asda. We are completely reliant on the PTFA to fund various things for our pupils so that we don’t have to constantly ask parents for contributions. Without volunteers, we will not be able to make the most of this fantastic fundraising opportunity and I ask anyone who possibly can to help out on the day.  

We are very excited about our 50th Celebration Mass on Thursday. All children are asked to attend: P3-7 will form the choir, with P1 & 2 free to sit with their families. We ask that all pupils wear their uniform to it. We would appreciate buns and biscuits for the tea in the school afterwards. The children will be going home at 1pm on Thursday to facilitate setting up the school as classrooms have to be cleared for the event.
We plan to hold our ‘50th Celebration Party’ for the children next Tuesday. We ask that they wear party wear to school and we have a full day of party events lined up for them! Lunch will be provided for all children on the day and this will be a surprise. Any parent who requires information on this is welcome to give me a call but we do want to keep it as a surprise for the children. 
Our School Council need the Easter Draw competition sheets and money back to school by Friday so that they can get the raffle organised for the start of the following week. The prizes are on display outside Miss Mc Rory’s room and are certainly looking very tempting!!!

The school will close for Easter at 12pm on Wednesday 17th April and re-open on Monday 29th April.

PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Adam Phair
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd; Aimee O’Driscoll
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

